
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET  
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814

June 27, 1989
Letter No.: 89-52TO: All County Welfare Directors

All County Administrative Officers

SUBJECT: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS LETTER LIST ON ELECTRONIC MAIL

In response to requests from a number of county welfare departments the  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch has set up a new bulletin board on the Electronic  
Mailing Communication Center (EMC2). This "Bulletin Board" (Option 'D')  
contains a listing of All County Welfare Directors Letters released by the  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch during the previous six months.

The bulletin board will be updated on a weekly basis and is available to all  
EMC2 users.

If you have any questions about the bulletin board contact Frances Schurer of  
my staff at (916) 322-3463 or send questions via EMC2 ID (FSCHURER). If you  
need to request an All County Welfare Directors Letter contact Marilyn Marsh  
at (916) 323-5120.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
MediCal Consultants

Expiration Date: June 27, 1990




